
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Experience Learning Community
MoPOP Address:
325 5th Ave N
Seattle, WA 98109

Contact:
(206) 770-2700
https://www.mopop.org

Organization’s General Goals:
The Museum of Pop Culture’s mission is to make creative expression a 
life-changing force by offering experiences that inspire and connect our 
communities.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2022 Q4	 $500 to $2,500

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Experience Learning Community aka MoPOP.
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To: Marilyn Sheldon, Director 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
msheldon@tulaliptribes-nsn.gov 

Re: Q4 2022 14.2  
Charitables/PO# 3016
www.mopop.org 

 

Dear Marilyn, 

Many thanks to the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Trust for your  investment in community accessibility 
for MoPOP programming.  Here is a brief impact report on how the dollars you invested in MoPOP 
affected our community. 

The funding you provided went to expanding access for community members through our MoACCESS 
program, which includes Museums for All, Library Pass, Non-profit Ticket Donation, Sensory Friendly, 
and Community Access Partners.  The results are in!  With the support of Tulalip Tribes Charitable 
Contributions and others, we increased MoACCESS admissions by 15,498 in 2023 over our 2022 
numbers! 

Total number of recipients 

Museums for All, our program that grants EBT card holders free admission, increased from 6,707 in 2022 
to 18,700 in 2023—an increase of 11,993! 

MoPOP remained the number one requested venue through the Library Pass Program in 2023.  Your 
support allowed us to expand that program from 4,956 in 2022 to 7,936 in 2023; an increase of 2,980. 

Tickets received from our Non-profit Ticket Donation Program admitted 166 more people in 2023 over 
2022. 

Admissions through our Sensory Friendly Program that provides a lower-stimulus environment to 
visitors and families who benefit from quieter spaces with lower light levels increased from 155 in 2022 
to 415 in 2023. 

And our Community Access Partners Program admitted an additional 99 individuals in 2023 over 2022. 

 

The support of Tulalip Tribes Charitable Trust made increasing community access to our programming 
possible and we thank you. 

t̕igʷicid
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Here are a few quotes from participants:

Museums for All 

"We also appreciated their participation in the Museums for All as we never could have 
afforded tickets for all six of our kids without MoPOP’s generosity.” 

“Absolutely mind-blowing. Use your EBT card to gain free access for up to 10 people. 
Thank you MoPop.” 

“I have to commend MoPOP for having low income and EBT discounts, so kids can have 
access to music, and the pop culture history in the museum.” 

Selected Photos: 

 

Page 3 of 4    Experience Learning Community



January 30,2024 

 

 

 

 

Page 4 of 4    Experience Learning Community


